
From: Kristin
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] C & H Hog Facility
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 12:13:01 PM

Dear ADEQ,

I am an Arkansas resident who is writing you to let you know that the C&H hog
facility should be denied a regulation 5 permit.  Such a large operation should never
have been placed so near Arkansas'  the Buffalo National River.  This operation is
being conducted on on KARST TOPOGRAPHY.  I don't understand how ADEQ can
allow this continue with the risk so great.

I would greatly appreciate it if you would stand up to this travesty and stop the
regulation 5 permit which requires far less monitoring and reporting from going
forward.

Thank you.

Kristin Jones
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